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                Parent Council – Wednesday 22nd January 2020 6.30pm 

	Nursery
	Mrs Vicki Cornes
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	Reception
	Mrs Gemma Stockdale
	

	
	
	

	Year 1
	Mrs Laura Ayers
	

	
	Mrs Laura Hope
	

	Year 2
	Mrs Naomi Moss 
	

	
	
	

	Year 3
	Mrs Christy Woods
	

	
	
	

	Year 4
	Mrs Jo Howarth 
	

	
	
	

	Year 5
	Mrs Emma Lewis (Chair)
	

	
	
	

	Year 6
	Mrs Nova Wallace
	




	Discussion and Action Points:
	Whom/When

	1. Apologies 
Attendees 
Governor representative John Forshaw
	VC, JH, PC
NM, CW, LH, LA, EL, CM, GS, NW 

	2. Minutes from last meeting
The minutes were agreed as an accurate narrative of the meeting held on 9th July 2019
	

	3. School Uniform update
A new School uniform supplier has been sourced from Sandbach. The uniform will be available to view on Thursday. 
A Sports kit has also been agreed upon and will be available soon (date tbc) which consists of a black and red top which will be embroidered.
Parents gave feedback on the kit and uniform.
Parents are also in agreement that the change of time for 30 active minutes is better.
	CM to arrange a uniform/PE kit viewing on the playground

	4. Achievements reporting
Parents had noted that achievements were not being reported in the weekly newsletter.
CM confirmed that this was due to GDPR laws.
	





	5. Last day of term
Parents raised that they felt it was unfair for students to receive an authorised absence for attending the Nantwich Show on the last day of term even when the majority of pupils absent didn’t attend the show.
	







	6. Meet the teacher
A parent questioned whether there would be a meet the teacher this half term as there has been at the start of previous new academic years. CM reminded parents that this took place in July with the new teachers.
Feedback is positive about the new teachers
	

	
	

	AOB
Class 2 children (particularly Y1) are choosing their own reading book and choosing the wrong level or books they have already read.
CM expanded to inform members that the school has invested in a new reading scheme called read-write-inc which will be started soon
Standard of the morning snack was discussed (dry cold bagels etc)
Parents thought that the notice for school photos was short
Some start times have been later
It was brought up that some parents/carers are smoking on the school car park

	
CM to chase and investigate





CM to investigate




CM to put a polite reminder in the newsletter about refraining from smoking in front of our pupils.

	Next Meeting
Next Meeting date 22nd January @ 6:30pm
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